Issue 10 Feb 2018



# **Lodge** Life

#### SHEDFIELD LODGE MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

### **Good News is Great News**

## 

We are proud to retain our 'Good' status from the inspection team of the Care Quality Commission. This organisation is vital to the care industry and they make sure health and social care services provide people with safe, effective, compassionate, high-quality care. They are also there to help and encourage all care services to continually improve.

The inspection involves more than 'just turning up.' Information and feedback is also gathered from professionals and community people we work with e.g. Doctors, Community Nurses, Therapists.

Relatives and Family members are also asked to express honest opinions to the team about the care received by their loved ones here at The Lodge.

Other elements are also checked including, equipment and they look to see that we follow all safety procedures and policies.

There are many other things, too many to mention here, but I hope this gives you an insight.

We always welcome an inspection and find it valuable to help us maintain our respectful, and high performance of care.

Never one to 'sit on our laurel's' our team here continually seek to improve each and every day. Beneath our logo it states 'Caring through Understanding' - something we live up to and very proud to do this in every which way we can.

The inspection report is available to read by clicking on this link »»»»»»



### Dementia Awareness Week 2018 Monday 21st May to Sunday 27th May

This Issue

Reporting Home Bake Off Season Pics

That's Entertainment

### Pat-a-Cake... Pat-a-Cake

According to the food historians, the ancient Egyptians were the first culture to show evidence of advanced baking skills. The Oxford English Dictionary traces the English word cake back to the 13th century. Centuries on... those cooking skills are still with us today and I'm sure the Egyptians would have been in awe of our very own cook, Kelly.

Never forgetting a Birthday, our lovely residents are treated to a special cake to mark the occasion. A delightful treat to be shared by all, so we can quite safely say... that a lot of birthday cakes are made throughout a year.

For those days in-between, a fresh batch of tea time treats are made such as fairy cakes, flapjacks and fruit cake. Everything always tastes better when it is home made.

When Kelly is at home she



enjoys creating the most amazing and unique themed cakes. Everything from Harry Potter to Vintage Vehicles. If you are already hooked on those Cadbury Crème Eggs, then you would absolutely melt at her latest creation.

If you would like to see more photo's of Kelly's creations have a search for Village Green Bakes. Just watch out for that sweet-tooth.



### Back To The Fifties

We welcomed the return of Doorstep Entertainments with a special Fifties Show. All the usual comedy capers with appearances from Elvis, Buddy Holly, The Ronettes and Shangri La's.









Very pleased to have Lindsey join us for regular performances. She brings with her some great uptempo songs as well as our favourite ballads and sing-a-long tunes. Not only does Lindsey sing, but she will be doing a Magic Show on March 27th at 2pm.

NEW this month we have a visit from a Reflexologist on February 20th at 2pm.

Doorstep Entertainments present their Music, Music, Music Show on Sunday 11th at 2pm.

Wild Science return with their 'Fluffy' animals & reptiles on Tuesday 27th February at 2pm

Do you know anyone who would also like to receive Lodge Life each

Simply click Here to add their email address to be automatically subscribed.









mark.faulkes@shedfieldlodge.co.uk www.Shedfieldlodge.com

Look forward to the next edition of Lodge Life

Until then...

